March 24, 2022

Fm: Mike Johnson (Jolly Jacs LLC)

To: Laramie County Clerk

Att: Laramie County Commissioners, Laramie County Attorney

Re: Sales permit fee

To whom it may concern,
In 2021 we paid for and were issued a permit to sell fireworks at 207 S Greeley Highway. We
were unfortunately unable to sell fireworks at all from that location due to lack of fireworks
product to sell as well as a shortage of employees. Ben Laws contacted Commissioner Malm as
soon as we realized we would not be in fact opening that location at all for 2021 to inquire
about getting a credit for 2022. We lease the land at that location, and it is currently for sale,
the owner has accepted an offer to sell but the closing date is TDB at this time. If it happens
that we will be able to sell fireworks at that location we will put in an application for permit in
May to sell in June. For now, since that location is up in the air, we would like to request our
credit be applied to our Location at 251 I-25 service road. Same owner and DBA as the S
Greeley location.

If you have any questions at all please contact me at:
Mike.i@wincofireworks.com or 816-695-3450

Or contact Ben Laws at:

Ben@wincofireworks.com or 307-287-6725

Thank you

Sincerely,
Mike Johnson (Jolly Jacs LLC)




